
DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Tuesday, Jan. 16 
   SCC Meeting—6pm 

Monday, Jan. 29 
   Student Progress Conferences—3:30—7pm 

Tuesday, Jan. 30 
   Student Progress Conferences—3:30—7pm 

Wednesday, Jan. 31 
    Teacher Prep Time — NO SCHOOL 

Tuesday, Jan. 31 
   Rocks & Rings Curling Program—-K-Grade 6 

Tuesday, Feb. 13 
   SCC  Meeting 6pm 

Monday, Feb. 19—Friday, Feb. 23 
   Family day/Winter Break—NO SCHOOL 

OSLER SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Principal:  Ms. Audrey Kampen 
Vice-Principal:  Mr. Glenn  Key 

 
Phone: 306-239-2077 
www.spiritsd.ca/osler  

January 11, 2018 

Dear Parents, 
Happy New Year!  It was wonderful to return to school after a two week 
break.  Students were excited to see each other and I have already heard 
students share some wonderful examples of creative writing.   
I am very grateful for the many ways we celebrate Christmas at Osler 
School because it brings us closer together as a community.  The decision 
for our choir to perform a carol festival at the Osler Mennonite Church ra-
ther than performing at the Festival of Trees in front of a Saskatoon audi-
ence continues to make me very proud of how we as a school share our 
gifts with the community.   For me, the highlight of our Christmas banquet 
was watching the volunteer parents come together to prepare and serve the 
meal.  It was the largest group of parents volunteers I have seen at our ban-
quet and they served up a feast.  Our Christmas concert was a wonderful 
trip across Canada from sea to sea to sea.  I am very fortunate to work with 
such a creative staff.  Our talented students are fortunate to have the oppor-
tunity to perform in front of such an appreciative audience.   
Our basketball seasons are all underway.  We currently have over eighty 
students playing on basketball teams.   Plato was very wise when he said, 
“You can discover more about a person in an hour of play than you can in a 
year of conversation.”    These teams are another important opportunity for 
our students to learn more about themselves.   
Looking forward to seeing you at progress conferences at the end of Janu-
ary where we have the opportunity to examine how your child has grown 
during the first half of the year and to examine the next steps in your child’s 
learning.   
If you have any compliments, questions or concerns, please do not hesitate 
to contact your child’s classroom teacher, Mr. Key or myself. 
 

Yours in learning, 
 

Ms. Kampen 

Osler School     
High 5’s 

+ Be Respectful 

+ Be Responsible 

+ Be Safe 

+ Be Grateful 

+ Be Open to Learn and 
Grow 

Check out our School Website for updates, 

reminders and announcements. 
 

Sign up to receive daily emails with our 

daily school announcements! 
 

Keep up to date on our team practices 

and games. 
 

Subscribe to our google calendar to trans-

fer dates to your hand held devices. 
 

http://blogs.spiritsd.ca/oslerschool/ 

 Our Christamas banquet huge success thanks to: 

 donations  of food and money by students and staff and other won-
derful school supporters 

 the excellent parent volunteers who cooked and served the meal 

 our older students who helped younger students learn important les-
sons about etiquette of eating a formal meal together 
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Student Progress 

Conferences 
Tues, Jan. 29th & Wed, Jan 30th  

 

Please go online to book confer-

ences with all of your child(ren)’s 

teachers at times that work for you! If 

you have any questions, please call 

the school office. Bookings will open 
Monday, January 15th. 
 

  www.schoolinterviews.ca 
 

 

School Event Code: pgrss  
 

Please Note: Kindergarten will re-

ceive a Progress Report in February 

but Progress Conferences will be 

scheduled at a later date. 
 

When booking your conferences, 

please leave a space between your 

bookings. This will help us keep con-

ferences on time and allow you to 

make transitions between classrooms 

and different areas of the school. 

We will also be ringing bells every 15 

minutes to help the conferences stay 

on track. Please leave your pre-

schoolers at home with another fam-

ily member so that they do not inter-

rupt the 15 minutes you have for the 

conference with your child. Booking 

for interviews will be closed as of 

Monday, January 30th at 9:00 am. If 

you need to change a scheduled 

time after that please call the office. 

Many thanks for helping to make our 

conferences productive time to dis-

cuss your child’s progress. 

Please pre-register for Kindergarten  
 

Kindergarten is a special time that children look forward to. All children who are five 

years of age as of Dec. 31, 2018 may be admitted to kindergarten this fall. If you have 

an eligible child, please contact Osler School at 306-239-2077 to pre-register.  

 

This information is necessary for planning pro-

grams, budgeting and staffing for the upcoming 

year. Please share this information with your 

neighbours if they have eligible children, and call 
at your earliest convenience. 

We at Osler School Have collected Campbell Soup Labels 

for many years.  With our points we have been able to pur-

chase DVD’s, gym equipment and other school supplies.  

However the Campbell Company has decided to end this 

program. 

Two students helped in the counting and sorting of the la-

bels this year.  They were given the opportunity to “spend” 

Osler Schools points.  Adam W and Trea P decided to go 

the the “Me to We” option.  We had enough points to buy 

72 meals for students that would ordinarily go without a 

meal.  Well done guys…..well done Osler School.   
 

A big thank you goes out to Rick and Ron Heppner at The Tractor Com-
pany for their generous donation of a trailer for us to use during the 
busy Christmas season. This allows us to transport risers to the Osler 
Mennonite Church for our Carol Festival and also lets us move tables 
and chairs to the Osler Community Church for our Christmas Ban-
quet.  During these times that we come together, it is wonderful to 
have such support! 
 
As well, we need to thank both these facilities for allowing us to access 
their buildings to spread the joy of the season! 

If your child will be away from school, or arriving late, 
please call the school to let Mrs. Woloshyn know.  That will 
save her making numerous phone calls in the morning. 

 






